
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 

Following our previous very successful sales of handbags and scarves we will be holding a sale of 
Pre-loved Jewellery at the Federation Annual Meeting 23 March 2017. 

 
Can you look through your trinket box or your dressing table for items of jewellery which you no 
longer want or wear?  Perhaps a bead necklace or a chunky bracelet is lurking there which 
someone else might enjoy wearing.   
 
Please can you collect these at your WI meeting and deliver to the SWFWI office preferably before 
mid-March to give us good time to sort through and price up items. 
 
We are not looking for items of great value, but fun items that other members will want to buy.  
However if you wish to donate an item of value, please make sure it is carefully wrapped and 
labeled to that we can price it accordingly. 
 
All proceeds of the sale will go towards funding Federation activities so that everyone will benefit. 
 
Remember one woman’s junk is another woman’s treasure so let’s add a bit of sparkle to the FAM 
2017! 
 

Music and Drama 
 

 
 

‘Colours’ 
The Music and Drama committee are putting on a Spring Show with the Federation Choir on 
Wednesday 31st May 2017. 
 
We will be performing readings and sketches and would like you to join us. If you came to last 
year’s show you will remember the fun we had with ‘Pyramus and Thisbe’ as well as the variety of 
poems we read to go with the choir and the audience participation songs. 
There will be regular rehearsals arranged during April and May at Park Farm. 
To be a part of this fun event, please contact JANET BROWN at the office at Park Farm by 
Thursday 23rd February 2017. 

SWFWI Fundraising 2017 

Necklaces 
Tiaras 

Bracelets 
Rings 

Brooches 
 


